The Season of Giving takes on a new meaning in tough economic times. For those who can help

others this year, it has never been more important to lend a hand. Galaxy Ranch School has
adopted four local children this season and we would like to help provide a good Christmas for

them.

Our adopted children are two girls and two boys. The children are 10 years old (boy), 8 years old
(girl), 6 years old (boy), and 4 months old (girl). We would love to be able to grant their wishes!

If you would like to help us sponsor these children for Christmas, you may pick up a star from the
front office. Each of the stars has a gift request with information about the child on the back. A

SHARE

Here's how it works... '
e Take the star you've selected off the window. SPIRIT

® Purchase the item on the star (gifts must be new).

variety of price ranges are available.

® Return your unwrapped gift with the star attached so we may
give it to the appropriate child.

ALL GIFTS MUST BE PLACED UNDER OUR TREE
BY MONDAY, DEC. 9, AT 10 A.M.

Thank you for helping these local children have a Merry Christmas!

Galaxy Ranch School Staff



